A note from Mr. Cox...

We have just a few weeks until the end of
the year. We've had a great year in spite of
many challenges. If you have questions -
about the last few weeks of school, or as
we move into summer, let me know.

Mr. Cox
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April board meeting.

Souders Spotlight...Miss Hahn

As many of you have heard, Miss Hahn is relocating at the end
of the school year. (Don't feel too bad for her..she is moving to
sunny Florida.) | often challenge our staff and our students to
make Souders “an even better place.” Miss Hahn has done
that the last 3 years. We will miss her. Below is an art project
the 4th graders just completed It is displayed in our library.
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Ouote of the Week

“In every neighborhood, all
across our country, there are
good people insisting on a good
start for the young, and doing
something about it.”

Mr. Rogers

Click Here to

Order Now!
Order by June 15th

The BEST Way to Buy
Back-to-School Supplies!

+/ The Exact School Supplies
Your Teacher Requested

+/ Name Brand Products Like:
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Pre-Order Today at: 1stDaySchoolSupplies.com N
If interested, you can order school

supplies through 1st Day School
Supplies. Those supplies will be in
your child's classroom the first
day of school in August. As a
reminder supply lists could
change slightly, but these boxes
will have most, or all, of what your
child needs.

Audrey Schneider was recognized as
Big Walnut Student of the Month at the

April 30, 2021

Upcoming Dates

May
7-PTO Drive In Movie (at

Harlem Road Church)
12-PTO Meeting

14-4th Grade visits
intermediate school

14-PTO Drive In Movie,
raindate (at Harlem Road
Church)

26-Last Day of School
(See information below)

* Due to the pandemic,
in-person events (concerts,

PTO meetings, STEM/Literacy
night, etc.) are postponed or
canceled. . We will continue
to reassess and post updates.

Community Corner

If your child's place of residence

changes, contact the school to

ensure proper changes of their
bus schedule.

We would like to take a moment
to remind you that our last day of
school for students May 26th.
There will be a_2-hour early
dismissal on the last day of
school and students will be
dismissed at 1:30 pm. The
cafeterias WILL BE OPEN for
lunch as normal on this day.

Students in half-day kindergarten
(morning) will be dismissed one
hour earlier at 10:35am. Students

in half-day Kindergarten

(afternoon) will be picked up one

hour earlier and begin their day at
11:35am and dismissed two hours
earlier at 1:35pm. Please contact

your building’s office staff should
you have any questions.
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